
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Josselyn Quine 
Date: January 10, 2025 
Subject: Reorganization of the Board of Directors 
 
 
During the March 2024 Regular Meeting, Reorganization of the Board was discussed. It 
was decided to present a reorganization every 2 years. There were no changes made in 
2024. The last changes were made in 2023. The current organization is as follows: 
 
 
President:                                        Cory Hubbell 

Vice President:                                William Barrera 

Secretary to the Board:                   Thomas Weddle 

Acting Secretary in the 

Absence of the Secretary:             Josselyn Quine 
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